
Far North District Council
Te Hiku General Ward
Electing 2 Councillors

Dave COLLARD
Independent

My principal place of residence is in the Te Hiku
General Ward area.

David John Collard - married to Lee with 5
children and 13 grandchildren. I retired from my
business in 2013. For the past 12 years, I have
been co-owner and operator of the "Snapper

Bonanza on 90 Mile Beach". It has been a sold-out event for the
past 5 years, drawing people from all over NZ, Australia and
even a few from further around the globe.
I have served two terms as your councillor.
Local Government is going through massive change in this on-
Line World that we live in. I want to make sure that all of us are
able to stay informed of what Council is doing. This means
Council must communicate with everyone through all methods
of connection. Be it online, radio, newspaper, snail mail, public
meetings etc.
Infrastructure, includes roads which need attention more than
ever - I am committed to this.
Vote Collard.


